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Review Committee File No; 881
General Construction Grievance NQ. D.Gr/C 3-69-1
Delivery of Pay Drafts

MR. M. H. CHANDLER, Chairman
General Construction
Joint Grievance Committee

Th~ above-subject grievance has been discussed by the
Review Committee and is being returned to the Joint Grievance
Committee for settlement in accordance with the following:

It is the Review Committee's opinion that this grievance
and future grievances involving the picking up of pay drafts by
employees will be settled by the application of Mr. C. H. Sedam's
letter of February 28, 1969.

This case is considered closed and should be so noted
in the minutes of the next Joint Grievance Committee meeting.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee

cc: CHSedam
IWBonbright
JAFairchild
HJStefanetti
HGCooke
JJWilder, IBEW


